
Submitter: Jeff Walls 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure: SB1548 

While DST is outdated, making this change will result in a decrease in the enjoyability 

of the wonderful summers we have here in the PNW, and will create awkwardly early 

sunrises for a large part of the year. Better to just leave things as they are. 


